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Week 36 Parashat Terumah / פרשת תרומה 

The Magen Avot organisers are pleased to announce that 

together with the Ner Yisrael community we will be holding 

a pre-Purim party for adults on Sunday 20 March in support 

if the Peace of Mind project. The Peace of Mind project is 

an Israeli charity work that works to aid combat soldiers in 

coping with difficult experiences and traumas they may 

have gone through while serving in the military. Our event 

will look to raise much needed funds for this important 

cause. We would therefore like to invite all Magen Avot 

attendees to register their interest in helping with the event 

by attending a planning meeting on Monday 22 February. 

We are looking for volunteers to help sell tickets, plan and 

prepare food, set up and clear up on the evening, sell raffle 

tickets, and make and sell Mishloach Manot to be sold on 

the evening. If you are interested in attending the meeting, 

or you can't come to the planning meeting but are happy 

to help out please send an email with your details 

to events@magenavot.com. 

Mazal Tov!  

Mazal Tov to Shoina and David Kass on the marriage this 

week of David’s sister, Shirley, to Philip Caplan. 

Shiva Notice 

We regret to inform our attendees that Jeremy Nathan's 

mother passed away last Monday. The Levaya took place 

on Tuesday 9 February at Bushey cemetery. The remaining 

Shiva will be as follows: Friday 12 February - Shacharit at 

7:00 am, Sunday 14 February - Shacharit at 8:15 am, 

Minchah at 1:30 pm and Maariv at 8:00pm and Monday 15 

February - Shacharit only at 7:00 am. Quiet times are 

between 12:00 and 1:00 pm and 6:00 to 7:00 pm. We wish 

Jeremy and the whole family Chayim Aruchim. 

Payment by Gift Aid 

Matanot can be settled using gift aid but payment for 

kiddushim cannot. Please contact Daniel Greenberg to 

arrange payment dues at: dgreenberg@hotmail.co.uk. 

Kiddushim in the Marquee 

A standard kiddush of cakes, biscuits, crisps, pretzels, 

herrings, crackers, drinks, kugel and cholent is being 

offered whilst we are in the marquee. This can be 

sponsored for £175 (sushi is extra). Please email Samantha 

Taylor (samantha613xx@gmail.com) to book a week. 

Details of available kiddushim can be found on the website. 

 

12-13 February 2016 3/4 Adar I, 5776 

Lighting Shabbat begins at 4:55pm 

Location Marquee in the garden of 37 Downage 

Chabura Shmueli Landsberg at 9:00am 

Leining Ian Gamse 

Children 

Magen Minis/Maxis at 10:45am 

Magen Munchies is sponsored anonymously 

 לעילוי נשמת דבורה בת שלום

Speaker 

We are honoured to once again have Chief 

Rabbi Ephraim Mirvis join us and address us 

before Mussaf this Shabbat morning in Shul. 

Speaker Rabbi Martin Taubman (after Mincha) 

Kiddush 

This week's Kiddush is kindly sponsored by 

Simcha and Deborah Handley to mark their 

30th wedding anniversary. 

Horim V’Yeladim with Elkan Adler 

The final session of Horim V’Yeladim takes place this 

Motzei Shabbat 45 minutes after Shabbat at 6:45pm. We 

will begin with registrations and raffle tickets allocations. 

As it is getting late, learning will be for 30 minutes followed 

by Pizza, a story, and a raffle with three prizes. We would 

like to thank Elkan Adler for running the sessions each week 

and to all the families who attended and sponsored 

throughout the season.  
 

 

We are planning to honour the children in our Shul with a 

Sweet and Hot Kiddush event on Shabbat Ki Tissa 27 

February. We have had a number of Horim V’Yeladim 

parents and other attendees volunteer to part sponsor this 

kiddush. If you would also like to sponsor this event please 

contact Julian Maurer (julianmaurer@hotmail.com). We 

hope by having at least 10 sponsors we can keep the cost 

to around £20 per sponsor. 
 

 

This week's final Horim V’Yeladim session is kindly 

sponsored by Family Bialoguski. 
 

Children’s Books 
 

We are looking to build up a collection of Children’s books 

for both young and older children for use in Shul. If you 

have used books at home in good condition that you wish 

to donate, or if you would like to donate money towards 

this project, please email info@magenavot.com. 
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